
LUPATOTISSIMA 2020 

The European 24h IAU Championship cancelled, but the event remains on schedule 

  

As anticipated 1 May, following the IAU's development of the coronavirus situation in Italy, Europe 
and the world, with regret we must inform you that the European Championship IAU 24H 2020, 
which had been scheduled for days 19 and 20 September 2020 in San Giovanni Lupatoto (Verona) 

was IAU, FIDAL and the Mombocar Sports Group, organiser of the event. 

  

The current global situation is slowly improving, but it is still very country-to-country and it is 
difficult to predict what it will look like in September, especially with regard to ability to travel and 
travel in Europe. In addition, at the moment most European athletes are unable to train and 

compete. 

 
The Mombocar Club has already sent a declaration of interest to the organization 24-hour 
European Championships, in the same location, two years from now, in 2022, again on the third 
weekend September. This statement of interest is obviously constrained to the achievement of 
new local agreements with sporting, civil and economic realities. 

  

In the meantime, for as for the 2020 edition of the Lupatotissima, the Mombocar Club confirms at 
the time the other scheduled races, the "24 hours open race" open to all and the relay 24/12/6x1 
hour. In addition, there is no being the European Championship, ceases to be valid the maximum 
number of 70 members in  the "24-hour open race", open to all. More news: Gsd Mombocar 
intends to ask the authorization to add the traditional 12-hour (night) and six-hour (daytime) 
races. 

  

Obviously implementation of the Lupatotissima 2020 programme remains conditioned by the trend 

health emergency and the restrictive measures that will be done for the health care in September. 

  

3 maggio 2020 
GSD Mombocar 

  

 


